
Rugbytots returns to Sebert Wood with our after-school club for Reception and Year 1 

children on Tuesday afternoons. Classes will be held in the school hall. 

You can either arrange with their schoolteacher to bring them over to the hall at the end of 

the day, where they will need to change independently, or a parent can bring them around 

to the hall to assist with getting changed. Parents are welcome to stay for duration of class 

or can pick up at 16.30pm. If a child is required to go to after school club after our session, 

I’m happy to take them there after our session. 

Tuesdays – Reception/Year 1  

January 14th, 21st, 28th 

February 4th, 11th  

£5 per session £25 (cash acceptable) 

Time: 15.45 – 16.30 

Our classes are designed to develop motor skills, hand eye 

coordination and build confidence whilst having fun in a team 

environment. 

If you are interested, please contact Larry by email larry@rugbytots.co.uk or Mobile 

07810478945. Numbers are limited to keep the class to a workable size. To avoid 

disappointment the class will be filled on a first come first serve basis. 

Payment can be made in full on the day of the first session at pick up. 

Require any further information please use contact details above. 
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